From: Herb Weisberg [mailto:weisberg.1@polisci.osu.edu] 
Sent: Wednesday, January 07, 2009 10:38 PM
To: Jill Bystydzienski
Cc: Sophia Lee; Bill Liddle
Subject: Re: Concurrence for WS 385

Dear Jill,

            Thanks much for your clarifications.  They go a long way to addressing our concerns about the course.  So there is no misunderstanding, it is important for Political Science to be able to continue assigning interns (of both genders) to female state legislators as well as to male legislators, as we have for several decades, and we will continue to do so.  Assuming that is agreeable to Women's Studies, we would be positive on a concurrence form for WS 385.

best,

Herb

From: Jill Bystydzienski [mailto:bystydzienski1@humanities.osu.edu] 
Sent: Thursday, January 08, 2009 11:16 AM
To: Herb Weisberg
Cc: Sophia Lee; Bill Liddle; Julia Watson; Julie Graber
Subject: RE: Concurrence for WS 385
Dear Herb,

The WS 385 internship course will not preclude the Political Science Department from assigning interns of both genders to female state legislators as well as male legislators.  It is absolutely agreeable to Women’s Studies that you continue to assign female and male interns to legislators of both genders.

I appreciate your quick response to our clarifications.

Thank you very much.

Jill 

Jill Bystydzienski

Professor and Chair

Department of Women's  Studies

